**TO:** ISMAEL SOSA, JR., PRESIDENT

FROM: HECTOR GONZALES, DEAN OF INSTRUCTIONAL SERVICES

**DATE:** FEBRUARY 28, 2011

I am pleased to recommend that the following Associate Deans be re-employed for 2011 - 2012:

**Gilbert S. Bermea**, SWTJC - Eagle Pass **Dr. Mark Underwood**, SWTJC - Del Rio

I would also like to recommend that the following Division Chairs be rehired:

Connie Buchanan, Business Division
Joe Garcia, Applied Science Division
Harry Lawrence, Social Studies and P.E. Division
Cheryl Sanchez, Health and Human Services Division
James Swink, Math and Science Division
Terri Tucker, Humanities and Fine Arts Division

Furthermore, I would also like to recommend that the following personnel be rehired:

**Jill Coe**, Director of Professional Development **Richard Whipple**, Director of Curriculum and Instruction